

Utrecht, 11th October 2011

Dear Jon,

In support of your endeavour to develop Indoor Golf Arena, I am pleased to inform you as follows on behalf of the Netherlands Golf Federation (NGF).

The NGF applauds your initiative to develop Indoor Golf Arena. Your unique concept shows a high level of ambition to which we can relate, with obvious potential to provide a valuable contribution towards the development of golf in the Netherlands.

As an education centre and training academy, for use also by the NGF, we believe that Indoor Golf Arena has true potential to contribute towards the quality of golf in the Netherlands.

Given our Olympic ambitions, we would also welcome discussions exploring the possibilities of qualifying Indoor Golf Arena as an official National Topsport Centre (NTC) for golf.

We look forward to future cooperation with you and wish you all the best with the further development of Indoor Golf Arena.

With kind regards, Netherlands Golf Federation

Jeroen Stevens Director





